
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are working closely with the Country Trust to provide pupils with an opportunity to learn more 
about food and farming. During the first week back after Easter, pupils in all classes will participate in a 
‘Farm in a Box’ experience. Some classes will be doing this over 2 days and others over 1 day. It will 
hopefully provide pupils with an opportunity to learn more about the many different aspects of farming.  
 
On the day(s) that your child is taking part in this experience (which involves activities inside and 
outside) they have the opportunity to come to school dressed as a farmer! This is optional, if children do 
not want to dress up then please can they come to school in suitable outdoor clothing.                                  
We do not expect you to go out and buy expensive items for this! 
 

Classes will be taking part in the ‘Farm in a Box’ activity on the following days: 
 
All of the KS1 site - Nursery, Mrs Kirby, Mr Terry, Miss Merryweather & Mrs Grants classes: 
THURSDAY 15TH APRIL 
 
Miss Chamberlain & Mrs Eastwoods Classes: 
WEDNESDAY 14TH APRIL 
and 
THURSDAY 15TH APRIL 
 
Miss Eddowes & Mrs Brugmans Classes:  
WEDNESDAY 14TH APRIL 
and 
THURSDAY 15TH APRIL 
(If possible, please can pupils in Mrs Eddowes and Mrs Brugmans class bring in any empty jam jars/baby 
food jars they may have.) 
 
Mrs Alexanders Class: 
WEDNESDAY 14TH APRIL 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
R. Linsley 

Alverton Community Primary School 

EYFS/KS1 Site 
 
Mount Road 
Northallerton 
North Yorks 
DL6 1RB 

   
KS2 Site 
 
Moor View Road 
Northallerton 
North Yorks 
DL6 1RF 

Head Teacher: Richard Linsley 
Deputy Head : Jean Stewart 
Chair of Governors : Sue Porteus 
Email: admin@alverton.n-yorks.sch.uk 
Tel: 01609 773524 
Fax: 01609 781091 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
‘Together Everybody Achieves More’ 
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